
4/12/22, 6:33 AM blob:https://www.fdms.gov/0c01c095-d6bd-4da1-90d3-1584f3ba2d4d

blob:https://www.fdms.gov/0c01c095-d6bd-4da1-90d3-1584f3ba2d4d 1/1

PUBLIC SUBMISSION
As of: 4/12/22 6:32 AM
Received: April 12, 2022
Status: Draft
Category: Individual - I0001
Tracking No. l1w-07e6-uie6
Comments Due: April 12, 2022
Submission Type: Web

Docket: CMS-2022-0058
CMS-10398 #76 (Expressions of interest in the Improving Maternal Health by Reducing Low-Risk Cesarean Delivery Affinity Group)

Comment On: CMS-2022-0058-0001
CMS-10398 #76 (Expressions of interest in the Improving Maternal Health by Reducing Low-Risk Cesarean Delivery Affinity Group)

Document: CMS-2022-0058-DRAFT-0003
Comment on CMS-2022-0058-0001

Submitter Information

Name: Anonymous Anonymous



General Comment

Although vaginal delivery is the preferred method of delivery for both mother and infant health, this continues an unnecessary burden on
state and local entities. Often times, health care providers and administrators of these programs are continuously bombarded with paperwork
requirements that are unfunded and without thought to the time that is taken away from actual care of patients. 
There are also serious concerns about transparency and open government when subcommittees are allowed to meet privately (closed to the
public). The risk to the general public outweighs the stated concerns. Portions of meetings that concern personal information may be
conducted privately, however, all other meetings should be conducted openly.
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